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To all 
HAHN GmbH & Co.KG-customers      
 
 

Date: 2016-01-05 
 
 

 
Statement on the restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances ( RoHS ) 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
we herewith confirm, that our components are completely free of cadmium, mercury, chrome (VI)-compounds, 
polybrombiphenyl (PBB), polybromdiphenylether (PBDE), decabromdiphenylether (Deca-BDE),  
di(2-ethylhexyl)phthalate (DEHP), butylbenzylphthalate (BBP), dibutylphthalate (DBP), diisobutylphthalate 
(DIBP). 
 
As far as these prohibited substances are concerned, all our products correspond completely to the current 
RoHS-guide lines (2011/65/EC). 
 
Our products contain mereley lead compounds at the soldering point. In this application it is a matter of high-
temperature-soldering, which is excepted from the ban at the moment. 
Journal of the European Union: 
L 174/103 from 01.07.2011 point 7a, except high temperature lead 
L 174/105 from 01.07.2011 point 33, lead in solders for the soldering of thin copper wirres 
 
All pins of our products are pure tinned galvanized since 2002. Therefore we guarantee, that no pollution will 
arise at any further soldering process, while using our lead compound. 
 
Consequently all our products are corresponding to the above mentioned EU-guideline and can be used 
leadfree in all other applications. 
 
In case of any further questions or for more information, please feel free to contact us again. 
 
 
 
Best regards 
HAHN GmbH & Co. KG 
 
 
 
i. A. Gregor Schlereth 
 
E-Mail: g.schlereth@hahn-trafo.de 
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